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Sherkston Supermart 
 
 
Customer Admittance Protocol 
 
Regular customers with a disability can register their requirements for express entry 
with store management. 
 
Occasional customers and visitors who require express entry may present their 
Accessible Parking Permit issued by the Province of Ontario or another province (or 
state). 
 
Those who have pre-registered or those who present an Accessible Parking Permit 
may move directly to the door and notify the door attendant of their requested 
express entry. 
 
One support person / caregiver will be permitted to enter with the permit holder. 
 
 
 


